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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2770, as introduced, provides that individuals with minor children who are employed by the 

State of Oklahoma are eligible for the Child Care Subsidy Program administered by the 

Department of Human Services.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

From DHS: 

 

Oklahoma's Child Care Subsidy Program is funded through the Child Care and Development 

(CCDF) Program, which is the primary federal funding source to help low-income families pay 

for the cost of child care while they work or participate in education or training activities.  As 

such, families cannot have household income in excess of 85% of State Median Income per 

federal regulations at 45 CFR 98.21.  

 

Any and all cost associated with this legislation, outside of individuals who would meet 

subsidy guidelines, would have to be funded entirely through state funds.   

 

The agency has requested information from OMES detailing the total number of state 

employees with dependent children. Building an estimate of complete fiscal impact without 

detailed information on the number of state employees with dependent children and their 

monthly income is not possible due to the complexity of data involved in such an estimate.  

 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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